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Greetings to all of our friends! 

 

 

Mandi Neville of Greene had been wondering how long her furnace was 

going to last. After having family members try to keep it going, she called 

her fuel company, only to find that it was irreparable and dangerous to run. 

That is when Mandi applied for assistance 

from The Impact Project. On Saturday, 

April12, volunteers from The Impact  

Project and Greene Assembly of God in-

stalled a new furnace and brought 2 gift 

boxes of food, cleaning supplies, house-

hold goods and more. 

In a matter of five hours Mandi’s worries 

and concerns changed to smiles and relief. 

Mandi was the 61st home-owner assisted 

by The Impact Project since its inception. 

To quote Mandi “You guys are unbeliev-

able, thank you so much for everything”. 



By this all men will know you are My disciples, if you love one another.    

John 13:35 

  
Our next project is Saturday May 3rd at Mildred Wall’s at 

71 Prospect Street in Binghamton NY. Mildred’s home 

still has the original roof since 1940. Over 100 Volunteers 

from 5 area churches and 4 businesses are signed up to 

help replace the roof that day. 

Our Goal is to keep serving the community in the name of Christ. We can’t do it without you. 
We would love to have your assistance in whatever way you can provide it. 

Please make checks payable to The Impact Project. All Donations are tax deductible. 
Together we can make a difference. 

From there we’ll be heading north to work with Chenango United Way, Lowes in Norwich NY and First Baptist 

Church of Earlville to Kathy Sweet’s home in Sherburne NY. On Saturday June 14th The Impact Project will 

build Kathy a 67ft handicap ramp. Due to the condition that her existing ramp, Kathy has been unable to get out 

of her home for over 6 months. When we gave Kathy the good news that we were coming to build her a new 

ramp, Kathy said “ Thank You! Thank You! ,I’ll be able to go buy my own groceries for the first time in almost 

a year” 

The Impact Project is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization 


